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No.T1/Ekm.Wharf/Fenders/2024                                                                  Date:25-06-2024 

 

NOTICE INVITING BUDGETARY OFFER 

 

 

Cochin Port propose to replace the damaged fenders in Ernakulam Wharf using the 

spare fenders available through  a reputed  firm by inviting open quotations.  

In order to prepare the cost estimates for inviting open quotations  for the above work, 

Cochin Port now invites budgetary offers  from  reputed firms,  as per the Price Schedule 

enclosed as Annexure-I.  

The bidders are requested to  submit the  Budgetary offers as per the Price Schedule attached 

and may be sent in  sealed cover  superscribing “ Budgetary offer for Replacement of 

damaged fenders in Ernakulam Wharf using the spare fenders available” ,  to the Chief 

Engineer, Cochin Port Authority at the address given above so as to reach us  on or before  

03-07-2024 at 17:00 hrs.  

Before preparation of  Budgetary offers, the  bidders are  advised to visit the Ernakulam 

Wharf so as to understand the scope of work clearly.  The visit for inspection shall be made 

on any working day, after obtaining the prior confirmation of Superintending Engineer (I) 

(Mob: 9895177869) or Asst. Engineer  (Mob: 9447475308), Cochin Port Authority. E-mail: 

johnymv@cochinport.gov.in   

  

 

The bidders may note that the offers are  invited only for budgetary purpose. Cochin Port is 

not bound to award the work  to any bidders based on the budgetary offer submitted. Cochin 

Port Authority will not be liable for any financial obligation to the bidders  in connection with 

the  preparation of his budgetary offer. 

 

 

Encl: ANNEXURE-I  

         Sd/-   

SUPTDG. ENGINEER(I) 

COCHIN PORT AUTHORITY 
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